
 

 
 
 
Date:  07-21-2015             From:  Lt. Wayne Hanson 
                                                                                                                                 (707) 268-3641 

 
           

Subject:  Marijuana Grow                   Case:  201503508 
 
On Monday, July 20, 2015 at about 2:00 p.m., Deputies with the Humboldt County Sheriff’s Office 
responded to a trespass marijuana growing operation that was located on Humboldt Redwoods Company 
(HRC) timber land in the McCann area. 
 
Deputies eradicated 270 growing marijuana plants that ranged in size from 4 feet to 7 feet. There were no 
suspects located in the garden site. 
 
Anyone with information for the Sheriff’s Office regarding this case or related criminal activity is 
encouraged to call the Sheriff’s Office at 707-445-7251 or the Sheriff’s Office Crime Tip line at 707-268-
2539. 

 
 
 
 

Mike Downey, Sheriff 

Humboldt County Sheriff’s Office 
826 Fourth Street, Eureka, CA  95501 
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